

## Cangregazione dei Sacri Cuari Casa Seneralizia



Roma. January 27, 1996

Reverend Monsignor Richard A. Loomis Vicar for Clergy Archdiocese of Los Angeles 1531 West Ninth Street LOS ANGELES CALIFORNIA 90015-1194 U.S.A.

Dear Monsignor Loomis,

As Fr. Richard McNally, General Councilor, indicated in his telephone conversation with you, we have received the documentation concerning the allegation against Fr. Martin O'Loghlen.

This General Government assumes the responsibility to investigate the contents of this allegation. As soon as we have the results of the investigation we will inform you of them.

I remain,

Sincerely in the Sacred Hearts,

Enrique Losada salco. General Superior



